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Louise Corbett

From: Meulenbeld Paul [MeulenbeldP@dwa.gov.za]
Sent: 10 May 2010 10:35 AM
To: Louise Corbett
Subject: Final Scoping Report: Tutuka Power Station

Dear Louise 

Received the documents by post, thank you. 

The proposed plan of study as outlined in the Final Scoping Report is suitable for the project, taking into consideration 
the comments raised by the I&APs. 

Note that on p.41 a misleading statement/opinion is made: “Eskom operates a Zero Liquid Effluent Discharge 
philosophy” and the following discussion about impacts on the Grootdraai Dam. Any polluted surface water that 
becomes groundwater may become surface water again. Zero discharge can be achieved if no seep/discharge to 
groundwater is managed and is practically impossible.  

Thus pollutants from Tutuka might reach Grootdraai Dam through groundwater-surface water interaction. 

Regards  

Dr Paul Meulenbeld     Pr Sci Nat

Assistant Director

DWA: Water Quality Management

Tel: 012 392 1371

Fax: 012 392 1359

e-mail: meulenbeldp@dwa.gov.za

  
"The greatness of a nation and its moral progress can be judged by the way its animals & environment are treated."  
--Ghandi & me

DISCLAIMER: 

This message and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you have 

received this message in error, please notify the system manager/sender. Any unauthorized use, alteration or 

dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Water Affairs further accepts no liability whatsoever for any 

loss, whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from this e-mail, nor for any consequence of its 

use or storage. 












